
                   

 

Sarah Gordon-Weeks – Principal 

 
10 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
National School ‘Census Day’ – Thursday 18th January 2024 
 
The national school census day is next Thursday.  This is important for all schools as data submitted in 
census returns is used to determine each school’s funding.  One of the factors used is the number of 
pupils taking hot dinners on Census Day, and with school funding being a significant challenge to 
schools, every penny counts. 
 
Cucina has produced a special menu for this day and is an American Diner Theme, Mac ‘n’ Cheese will 
still be available as we know this is a popular choice with our pupils.  Please see posters around the 
school. 
 
Please order meals for this day only via this form: https://forms.gle/UtNfJDw1YGEdTRMF6 
Even if you have already booked meals on Parentpay, we would ask that you let us know your choices 
via this form.  Deadline for ordering is Thursday 11th January. 
 
We very much appreciate your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs Sarah Gordon-Weeks 
Principal 

https://forms.gle/UtNfJDw1YGEdTRMF6

